
The Lions Club of Beaverton 
(Incorporated under the Laws of Ontario on August 18, 1954) 

P.O. Box 297 

Beaverton, ON  L0K 1A0 

CAO & Municipal Clerk December 5, 2022 
The Township of Brock 
P.O. Box 10, Cannington, On 
L0E 1E0 

On behalf of the Beaverton Lions Club, I am writing to inform and request permission to bring back the annual 
Beaverton Winter Carnival, planned for Saturday, February 4th, 2023. 

Different this year, we would like to use the Beaverton Fairgrounds for our outdoor events, as well, we plan to rent 
the Foster Hewitt Memorial Arena for indoor events. The Beaverton Curling Club will be involved and participating in 
the annual event. 

Our Indoor events at the arena plan to include showcasing our local youth sports, featuring the Beaverton Figure 
Skating Club, Brock Minor Hockey, and Sunderland Stingerz Ringette. We plan to host our popular pancake 
breakfast in the upper hall of the arena with children’s entertainment in the morning and possibly a petting zoo in the 
afternoon along with other opportunities for other organizations to have bake sales and a silent auction. The 
Beaverton Curling Club is planning to have a youth curling opportunity in the morning with an adult jitney after lunch 
followed by entertainment. The Beaverton Legion is hosting an afternoon Meat Roll and the Beaverton Town Hall 
Players’ will end the day with an evening concert featuring ‘Cash on the Barrelhead’. It will be a fun day of activities 
and fun for all ages.  

Outside, we plan to see the return of the horse drawn wagon with rides through town, facepainting, the kids’ zone of 
activities with old and new games. New this year, we are working on pony rides and exploring the idea of an outdoor 
vintage snowmobile and bombardier show to be set up at the grandstand area.  

What are we requesting from Brock Township… 
- Use of fairgrounds
- Full use of parking lots “C” (Arena, BCC & Lions Entrance) with barricades set up Friday night by Township
- Sponsor FREE public skating 1 – 3pm
- If snow is abundant – help from the works dept to build snow hills (where they would usually pile snow)
- Portable toilet(s)
- Additional garbage receptacles
- Picnic tables (if feasible)
- Warming Fires Permit fees waived for outdoor warming stations

The Beaverton Lions would like to thank you for your continued support. Please feel free to contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns. We look forward to hearing back from you at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Lloyd, Co-Chair  Bill Graham, Co-Chair 
Beaverton Lions’ Winter Carnival Beaverton Lions’ Winter Carnival 
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